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WSC ADVISORY #2022-007 
ANNUAL COST PLAN CONTINUATION PREPARATION  

MANDATORY ACTION 

EFFECTIVE DATE: MARCH 11, 2022 

 
The Agency for Persons with Disabilities (APD) is preparing the APD iConnect system so that 
planned services on plans for the current Fiscal Year (FY) 2021-2022 continue into FY 2022-2023.  
This advisory informs Waiver Support Coordinators (WSCs) and Consumer-Directed Care Plus 
(CDC+) Consultants of steps to take in the current FY 2021-2022 plans.   
 
APD is automating the continuation of plans to Fiscal Year 2022-2023 as much as possible to reduce 
the workload of WSCs, CDC+ Consultants, and APD staff.   
 
iBudget Waiver Client Plans 
APD will copy plans for iBudget waiver clients that are in Approved, Pending, or No Review Required 
status where one or more planned services have an end date of 6/30/2022. All plans should be 
validated by this time. Plans in Draft status will not be copied.  
 
CDC+ Waiver Consumer Plans 
Plans for CDC+ consumers must be in an Approved or No Review Required status to be copied. 
CDC+ Consultants must ensure that each consumer’s FY 2021-2022 planned services in APD 
iConnect are in Approved or No Review Required status on a validated plan so that the monthly 
CDC+ budget amount can be established. Please ensure that any plans in Draft or Pending 
status for CDC+ consumers are submitted by 3/25/2022 in APD iConnect.  
 
If the consumer enrolled onto the CDC+ waiver after 7/1/2021, please ensure that a CDC+ plan exists 
in APD iConnect.  
 
 


